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Oregonians cherish our small farmers. Oregon Gov’t has so many regulations 

already & now they intend to burden small farmers with more regulations which 

essentially will destroy all small farmers. It’s not weather, water that makes farming 

impossible but our OWN GOV’T terrorizing poor farmers. The Oregon Gov’t. NEVER 

represents Oregonians. They represent some communist entity wanting total control 

in order to pillage Oregon for their own wealth & power. This gov’t torment has to 

end.  


